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     Indicate by check mark whether registrant files or will file annual reports
under cover Form 20-F or Form 40-F:

                         FORM 20-F [X]     FORM 40-F [_]

     Indicate by check mark if the registrant is submitting the Form 6-K in
paper as permitted by Regulation S-T Rule 101(b)(1):..........

     Note: Regulation S-T Rule 101(b)(1) only permits the submission in paper of
a Form 6-K if submitted solely to provide an attached annual report to security
holders.

     Indicate by check mark if the registrant is submitting the Form 6-K in
paper as permitted by Regulation S-T Rule 101(b)(7):............

     Note: Regulation S-T Rule 101(b)(7) only permits the submission in paper of
a Form 6-K if submitted to furnish a report or other document that the
registrant foreign private issuer must furnish and make public under the laws of
the jurisdiction in which the registrant is incorporated, domiciled or legally
organized (the registrant's "home country"), or under the rules of the home
country exchange on which the registrant's securities are traded, as long as the
report or other document is not a press release, is not required to be and has
not been distributed to the registrant's security holders, and, if discussing a
material event, has already been the subject of a Form 6-K submission or other
Commission filing on EDGAR.

     Indicate by check mark whether registrant by furnishing the information
contained in this Form is also thereby furnishing the information to the
Commission pursuant to Rule 12g3-2(b) under the Securities Exchange Act of 1934:

                               YES [_]     NO [X]
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     If "YES" is marked, indicate below the file number assigned to the
registrant in connection with Rule 12g3-2(b): 82-________.

                                EXPLANATORY NOTE:

THIS REPORT ON FORM 6-K SHALL BE DEEMED TO BE INCORPORATED BY REFERENCE IN THE
PROSPECTUS, DATED APRIL 19, 2000, OF G. WILLI-FOOD INTERNATIONAL LTD.
("REGISTRANT") INCLUDED IN REGISTRANT'S REGISTRATION STATEMENT ON FORM F-3 (FILE
NO. 333-11848), AND TO BE A PART THEREOF FROM THE DATE ON WHICH THIS REPORT IF
FILED, TO THE EXTENT NOT SUPERSEDED BY DOCUMENTS OR REPORTS SUBSEQUENTLY FILED
WITH THE SECURITIES AND EXCHANGE COMMISSION.

     The Registrant hereby announces that one of its major customers in Israel,
Club Market Chain, the third largest supermarket chain in Israel (the
"Customer"), has obtained today from an Israeli court a stay of proceedings
which prohibits the Customer's creditors from proceeding with claims against the
Customer. The indebtedness of the Customer to the Registrant is approximately
NIS 6.5 million (USD 1.4 million). At this point, the Registrant is unable to
estimate the effects, if any, on the Registrant's business from such stay of
proceedings.

                                   SIGNATURES

     In accordance with the requirements of the Securities Exchange Act of 1934,
the registrant has duly caused this Report to be signed on its behalf by the
undersigned, thereunto duly authorized.

                                          G. WILLI-FOOD INTERNATIONAL LTD.

Dated: July 13, 2005

                                          By: /s/ Joseph Williger
                                          -----------------------
                                          Joseph Williger
                                          Chief Executive Officer
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